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Dear Honorable Chairman Thompson and Members of the Senate Committee on Federal and State 

Affairs, 

I strongly urge your support of Senate Bill 366: Prohibiting the mailing of advance voting 

ballot applications to voters unless by a county election official pursuant to a request by the 

voter. 

I have personally been the recipient of several advanced voting ballot applications for recent past 

elections despite my intending to vote in person. I had not requested these applications. 

Besides being a waste of taxpayer dollars, it is an invitation to voter fraud, as the application for 

Advance Voting Ballot by Mail, with my personal details filled in, is prominently displayed. 

As the following article shows, mail-in ballots are one of several ways voter fraud is encouraged. A 

recent poll in December 2023 showed that “One-in-Five Mail-In Voters Admit to Committing at Least 

One Kind of Voter Fraud During 2020 Election”.  

https://finance.yahoo.com/news/heartland-rasmussen-poll-one-five-161100197.html 

A relevant quote says ““The results of this survey are nothing short of stunning. For the past three years, 

Americans have repeatedly been told that the 2020 election was the most secure in history. But if this 

poll’s findings are reflective of reality, the exact opposite is true. This conclusion isn’t based on 

conspiracy theories or suspect evidence, but rather from the responses made directly by the voters 

themselves.” 

Please support Senate Bill 366. 

Thank you for your service on our behalf. 

Sincerely, 

Mei Upsdell 

Senate District 10 

https://finance.yahoo.com/news/heartland-rasmussen-poll-one-five-161100197.html

